
Lanny Kenner  
District 7  
Bismarck North Dakota 58503  
House Bill 1295 in favor  
 
Commissioner Headland and committee members of the finance and taxation committee,  
 
My name is Lanny Kenner and I am speaking in favor of House Bill 1295.  In my opinion any 
company using the 45q tax credits which are made possible by taxing the people of the United 
States and creating a huge national deficit should not get  more tax exemptions in property or 
state taxes while the good folks of North Dakota struggle to make ends meet.  Taking plant food 
out of the air from multiple states and transporting it by pipeline with pressures as high as an 
oxygen tank and pumping 100 percent of it into a high price dump ground in North Dakota is 
awful.  Less than 2% of the CO2 would be coming from North Dakota!  It would be like a slap in 
the face for citizens of North Dakota if big private Chinese/US companies are given property 
and state tax breaks. 
 
Please show the ND citizens you  care about them by passig HB 1295.  Thank you all for your 
service to us and thank you listening.  Lanny Kenner 


